
 
Keller Army Community Hospital’s outpatient and ancillary services will be 
close on Monday, June 30, 2025, to provide medical support for the U.S. 
Military Academy’s Reception Day for the Class of 2029. 

 

Closed services include: 

 

• Primary Care 
 

• Department of Surgery (orthopedic and general surgery) 
 

• Pathology & Laboratory Services 
 

• Radiology 
 

• Women’s Wellness 
 

• Eye & Hearing Services 

 

The Pharmacy Department (including the ScriptCenter kiosk in the 
lobby) will be open. The Emergency Department is open 24 hours, and 
clinics will have staff readily available to provide support to the ED, as 
needed.  

 

If you have a medical emergency, CALL 9-1-1.  


